
Headteacher’s message  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have made it to the end of our first term of the 2021/22          
academic year. I know that the staff and children have all worked 
incredibly hard and we are definitely looking forward to this two 

week break.  

Next term, our curriculum focuses will change and you will receive the 
new term’s curriculum overview for your child’s year group on the first 
day back. It will also be on the website for you to access.  

 

For those families in receipt of free school meals, Bring it on Brum will be doing a winter 
holiday programme from Monday 20th December—please do check the website for    
further information on this and you will have received an email from us about this too 
with information and voucher codes. https://www.bringitonbrum.co.uk/  You will also 
have received supermarket voucher codes for the two week break so please look out for 
those.  
 

We are entering another period of uncertainty in terms of Covid 19 and the new variant 
and we will await further instructions from the government surrounding the situation. 
Please be aware that if required, we will need to implement changes and we will        
communicate these to you by Tuesday 4th January.  

Thank you to those parents and carers who completed our parent survey and gave     
feedback to leaders on our quality assurance day. Our Deputy 
CEO, Mrs Sherlock-Lewis has  provided a statement below.  

To those of you celebrating, have a wonderful Christmas with 
your families, and to everyone else have a lovely two week 
break.   

Dates for your diary                    

JANUARY 

3rd - Bank holiday (no school) 

4th - Teacher training day (no school for 
children) 

5th—Back to school (Spring 1) 

20th - Non-uniform day 

31st - Teacher training day (no school for 
children) 

FEBRUARY 

8th - Safer Internet Day 

18th - Break up for half term (1 week) 

28th - Back to school (Spring 2) 

MARCH 

3rd - World Book Day - dress up as a book 
character 

25th - Mothers’ Day celebration  

APRIL 

8th—Break up for the Easter holidays 

25th—Teacher training day (no school for 
children) 

26th—Children return to school  
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Prince albert community TRUST  

QUALITY ASSURANCE DAY 

 

Recently we took part in a quality assurance day that was carried out by executive leaders from across the Trust. 
It is a full day where teaching is observed, leaders are interviewed and all areas of school life both teaching and 
learning and business compliance are audited. The following is a statement from Mrs Sherlock-Lewis who led the 
visit: 
On Monday, executive leaders from within the Trust visited Heathfield School to 
validate the school’s understanding of performance. I am pleased to report that the 
school continues to be an excellent school for children to flourish in. Staff 
knowledgably deliver high quality lessons and parents were profusive in their praise 
of the school. Children talk highly of their school and how the staff support them. 
Following any quality assurance day, we agree with the school leadership team 
developmental points to enable a school to strive forward. 

https://www.bringitonbrum.co.uk/


End of term special awards 

Nursery: Superstar of the term 

Reception—Year 6:  Autumn term Dojo point winners 
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Rainbow Lodge star of the week 

 

Follow us on 
twitter 

 @heathfld 

Contact Us 
Heathfield Primary School 

Heathfield Road 
 Birmingham, B19 1HJ      

  0121 4646474 
enquiry@heathfld.bham.sch.uk 

Heathfield ways 

Who has been demonstrating the 

‘Heathfield Ways’ consistently in 

school this week? 

CLASS             =                =  WHOLE SCHOOL! 

Having had lots of visitors into our school on Monday, 
we are very proud of how polite the children were. 
Lots of children also talked to the visitors confidently 
about their learning. 

STAFF shout out =  M = ALL STAFF! 

All staff have pulled together these last few weeks to 
help practise Christmas songs for various                  
performances, prepare for our visit on Monday,       
organise an exciting last week of term for the children 
and keep each other going as tiredness has begun to 
hit! We are very grateful for everything our team does 

and we’d like to thank each and every one of them. 

Children in Birmingham can start school (Reception) in 
the September after their fourth birthday.  If your child 
is due to start Reception in September, you must   
complete the application form online at 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/

info/20119/school_admissions/1786/

apply_for_reception_primary_school/4 

If your child is at Heathfield Nursery, they DO NOT  
automatically get a place in Reception. ALL parents 
must apply online through Birmingham City Council. It 
is the council who decide which children are offered a 
place, depending on siblings in school, SEND, and     
distance of home address from school. 

The deadline for competition of the application is 
11:59pm on 15th January 2022.  

The National offer day, when parents are informed 
which school their child has a place at, is on 19th April 
2022. 

 

 

 
 

 

Reception school place 

application deadline 

https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/helping-parents-with-
home-learning-getting-to-grips-with-grammar/ 

This 45 minute session is free to all parents who have children at 
primary school. 
Thursday 17th February 2022 7pm – 7.45pm 

Tuesday 21st June 2022 7pm – 7.45pm 

https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/raising-a-reader-top-tips-
for-parents-to-foster-a-love-of-reading-free-training/ 

This 45 minute session is free to all parents who have children at 
primary school. 
Choice of dates and times: 
Wednesday 30th March 2022 7pm  
Thursday 23rd June 2022    7pm  

Free courses for parents 
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RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 

Every child grows up with their own thoughts and beliefs about the 
world. November and December are important months for many 
religions. 

Can you think of some festivals and events that take place at this 
time?  

This week’s rights respecting school thoughts and activity links with 
Article 14 – Freedom of thought, belief and religion. Please discuss 
the following article with your child/children.  

Every child has the right to think and believe what they choose and also to 
practise their religion, as long as they are not stopping other people from 
enjoying their rights. 

Governments must respect the rights and responsibilities of parents to 
guide their children as they grow up. 

Activity: Researching safely online, you could write a sentence, draw a   
picture, or write a story about a child celebrating a festival or special day. 

Food choices are really important to some people.  

Activity: Find out about the food rules of a specific religion. If you have 
the ingredients at home, why don’t you have a go at making a dish with 
your family over the holiday? 

 

Human rights Day 

The United Nations Human Rights Day was on Friday 10th December. The theme for 2021 was EQUALITY: 
Reducing inequalities, advancing human rights. Miss Elahi delivered an assembly all about Human Rights 
Day for Years 1-6 last week and lots of children have been learning more about this topic in class. We’ve 
also been identifying how human rights are both similar and different to children’s rights.  
Here is 4C’s classroom display of human rights. 



HANDSWORTH ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOLS  


